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WALTON WELCOMED THE YEAR OF THE SNAKE! 

沃尔顿小学迎接了蛇年！ 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Students from Ms Cui’s class performing a 

special dance. 

 

 
 

Caleb fed the lion a red money packet. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The Lunar New Year Assembly featured 

songs and dances and a special performance  

by Ms Suen playing the traditional Chinese 

Guzheng.   

 

http://www.s43.bc.ca/walton


 

 
 

Many hands reaching for the lettuce the Lion 

will spew forth! 

 

 

 

 
Nina Corrie of “Tattoos for Now” spent a 

morning at Walton giving all the students 

and staff airbrushed snakes in preparation 

for the Lunar New Year Celebration 

 

 
 

"Pink T-shirt Day" - Wednesday, 

February 27   粉红衣服之日 ---- 

二月二十七日星期三 

Please encourage your children to wear pink 

to show support for anti-bullying initiatives 

across our province.  This is a perfect 

opportunity for kids who purchased the pink 

"Love is Louder Than Bullying" T-shirts to 

wear them. 

  

Project Cambodia- Now until March 

15th.  柬埔寨计划 ---- 今天到三月十五日 

Please help support the Global Perspectives 

student team from Pinetree Secondary 

School as they plan to travel to Cambodia in 

March with donations of money and 

supplies.  The Pinetree students visited 

Walton earlier this month and spoke to our 

classes about this very worthwhile 

initiative.  We are encouraging Walton 

families who are able, to send loose change 

to school with their children and to give it to 

their classroom teacher.  Thank you in 

advance for your generosity.  This initiative 

will continue until Spring Break. 



DATES TO NOTE 重要日子 

Tuesday, February19  Public Speaking Festival 10:45 am 

Thursday, February 21 Student Led Conferences 2 – 6 pm 

EARLY DISMISSAL  1:45 pm 

 

Friday, February 22  District Pro-D Day 

Monday, February 25  PAC Meeting 

Wednesday, February 27 Pink Shirt Day 

Friday, March 15  Report Cards Issued 

March 18 – April 1  Spring Break 

Tuesday, April 2  Classes Resume 

 

 

‘TIS THE SEASON OF PUBLIC SPEAKING    沃尔顿年度演讲节 

 
 

 
 

 

Congratulations to Lucas, Austin, Rahul, Ethan, Maia, Anastasiia, Nicole, Da Hye, Trinity, and 

Jack for their wonderful speeches during the 2013 Walton Public Speaking Festival.  The panel 

of judges, Mayor, Richard Stewart, Board of Education Chairperson, Melissa Hyndes and 

Walton staff member Mrs. Marks were most impressed with the students’ presentations.  Next 

week Maiya and Anastasiia will represent Walton at the North Zone Public Speaking Festival.   

Good luck! 

 

 

PAC LUNCH TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 26    PAC 午餐：二月二十六日星期二 

Students are reminded to bring $5 to purchase a special pizza ‘tray’ lunch on Tuesday, February 

26.  Many thanks to our wonderful Walton PAC for organizing this special treat for our 

community! 

 


